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As a busy mom, I really appreciate the standard Oregon currently has to mail my 

ballot directly to me. I can coordinate on my time when to drop off my ballot and I am 

grateful that I have plenty of time to research all of the issues thoroughly. I also do 

not waste my time standing in a line! I am concerned that switching the default to in-

person voting will deter some people from participating in elections. We should be 

figuring out ways to make voting easier for citizens, not adding more barriers.  


